The Commission of Animal Control & Welfare has drafted a plan to eliminate the sale of small animals and birds from San Francisco pet stores. San Francisco residents wanting small animals or birds would have to go out of the City to get them. We think this will be detrimental to the City economy, State sales tax and long time family owned businesses that are the pride of San Francisco. Most importantly, this plan will take away your right to choose a pet in San Francisco. Many begin their life long love of animals with the guinea pig or parakeet brought home from their local pet shop.



The Commission of Animal Control & Welfare is meeting July 8, 2010. POPA would like to deliver signed petitions when it makes its presentation to the commission. Please sign the petition, call, email or write the Commissioners and SF Board of Supervisors and Mayor and tell them SF needs to preserve its citizen's right to choose. Here's a hassle free way to send an email to the SF Board & http://tinyurl.com/2arfyq3

Mayor:

pets PROTECT OUR PRECIOUS ANIMALS Watch for the latest info at: www.protectourpreciousanimals.org